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24th January 2017 
 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
SATs 2017 – Year 6  

 
We are holding a meeting of high importance at 5.30pm on Monday 6th February 
for all parents of pupils in Year 6. It is essential please that there is at least one 
adult for each child. If you would like to bring your child along to the meeting then 
this is fine, but please appreciate that this is an information evening aimed at adults. 
 
The Year 6 staff will discuss the arrangements that we have in place for preparation 
of the forthcoming SATs examinations in May and the transition to secondary 
school. There have been significant changes in assessments so please attend even if 
you have had a sibling in Year 6 during the past.  
 
At the end of the meeting there will be some very helpful preparation resources 
shared with you and your child. 
 
We have organised the meeting to be held at 5.30pm to accommodate all parents. 
 
Please use the parents evening booking system to book your place.  (Please see the 
guide on the reverse of this letter).  If you have any difficulty logging in, please 
contact the school office who will be pleased to assist.  Booking will be available 
from 9.00am tomorrow morning. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Robinson and The Year 6 Staff 
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